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Students' Council

Madan Bhandari Memorial College

22 Bhadra 2079

Leadership Training Notice

This is to notify to all the students that the Students' Council of Madan Bhandari
Memorial College is going to organize Leadership Training. All the students
willing to participate in training are advised to register their names through college
website www.mbme.edu.np by Friday 31 Bhadra 2079.

The details of the program will be published in the college notice board shortly.
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